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From: "“Episcopo, Ronald A. (LNG-HBE)" <ronald.episcopo@lexisnexis.com>
To: <sales@bricksandblocks.com> )
Subject: Recommendation
Date: Saturday, September 6, 2008 2:35:16 PM

330 SE 8th Street
Pompano beach, Florida 33060

To Whom It May Concern: ‘
| have remodeled an entire house from top to bottom, exterior walls to exterior walls. | know the frustration of

contractors that don't show up, late, over charge, provide poor workmanship and have terrible customer service.

WHAT A REFRESHING CHANGE....we are very please with the quality of work, follow-up and customer service
from National brick Pavers and specifically Dave Gordon. We highly recommend him and his company. It was a
pleasure working with him and his team. He seemed more like a friend than a contractor. We actually went with
David over a lower bid because we felt confident that we won't have problems and we didn't.

Sincerely,

Ronald A. Episcopo
Glenn David Jones
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